

June 29, 2012

The Rt Rev'd Maurice M. Benitez

The Rt Rev'd John W. Howe

The Rt Rev'd Paul E. Lambert

The Rt Rev'd William H. Love

The Rt Rev'd D. Bruce MacPherson

The Rt Rev'd Daniel H. Martins

The Rt Rev'd James M. Stanton

Dear Maurice, John, Paul, Bill, Bruce, Dan, and Jim,

As the Intake Officer for the Church, I am obliged to inform you that a complaint has been received against you for your action in filing of Amicus Curiae Brief in the pending appeal in the Supreme Court of Texas in opposition to The Episcopal Diocese of Fort Worth and The Episcopal Church. In the next few weeks, I will initiate a disciplinary process according to Title IV Canon 6 Sec. 3 & 4 of the Constitution and Canons of the Episcopal Church.

Sincerely,

Clay

The Rt Rev'd F. Clayton Matthews Office of the Presiding Bishop The Episcopal Church|
Bishop, Office for Pastoral Development
Managing Director of The College for Bishops
800-334-7626 ext 6163 | 252-635-5004 | Fax: 252-635-5006
cmatthews@episcopalchurch.org
2857 Trent Road
New Bern, NC 28562